
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AND THANK YOU FOR LISTENING. 

IF YOU HAVE BEEN FOLLOWING THE PROGRESS OF OUR CURRENT FUND RAISER TO 

REPLACE THE 27 YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING YOU’LL BE PLEASED TO 

KNOW THAT YESTERDAY THE FUND GREW BY $540. IT NOW STANDS AT $49,207.05. THAT 

LEAVES THE AMOUNT STILL NEEDED AT $55,792.95. THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO 

SUPPORT THIS SPECIAL FINANCIAL PROJECT WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS. WHEN 

DESIRING TO MAKE A GIFT FOR THE NEW TRANSMITTER, BE SURE TO INDICATE ON YOUR 

CHECK OR IN A NOTE HOW MUCH OF YOUR GIFT IS TO BE USED FOR THE TRANSMITTER. 

IF YOU ARE GIVING ON LINE, IT IS A SIMPLE MATTER OF SELECTING THE TRANSMITTER 

FUND AND LISTING HOW MUCH IS BEING GIVEN FOR IT AND THEN SELECTING THE 

GENERAL FUND AND LISTING HOW MUCH YOU’RE GIVING FOR IT. WE’LL SEE BOTH 

NUMBERS AT THIS END AND BE ABLE TO PROPERLY ALLOCATE YOUR GIVING TO THE 

CORRECT FUND.  

[PATTI – APPLETON]  I enjoy so much about WRVM.  I listen throughout the day, but mostly while I'm 

driving.  I find the music & programs uplifting & so relevant to things going on in my life & the 

world.  God bless you all. 

[WAYNE – POUND]  I enjoy your programming from Insight for living in the morning to Unshackled at 

night.  I cannot listen all day long because I work, but I make parts deliveries and tune you in when I can.  I 

go to church on Sunday to hear the word and make a donation there, so I hear the word on your broadcast 

and the Lord is asking me to donate to you too.  It is not much, but every little bit counts.  God Bless You.  

[SCOTT – GLEASON]  We've been listening since 2013. We came across Ron Hutchcraft one day and 

have been listening and learning from all your programs ever since.  Thank you! 

EACH LETTER LETS US KNOW THIS PERSON IS LISTENING AND THAT OUR PROGRAMMING 

IS A BLESSING TO THEM. IF YOU MISSED WRITING FOR OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH, 

I’D STILL LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU. BY THE WAY, YOU’RE NOT ALONE. WE ARE STILL 

GETTING LETTERS FROM LISTENERS WHO ‘MISSED IT’. 

YOUR PRAYERS AND YOUR GIFTS KEEP WRVM ON THE AIR. AS THIS YEAR WINDS DOWN 

WE HAVE SOME RED INK TO ERASE.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


